


 
Suitability for Development 
 
The Plan itself identifies numerous reasons (page 199 refers) why this Area is far from suitable for 
development, viz:- 

 Contrary to the current “Area of Restraint” policy applicable to development in Linlithgow 

 The Area is a green field site and as such should be last resort option for development consideration 
in accordance with current Council policies. 

 There are (as reinforced above) SEPA concerns in relation to Flooding 

 The Area is located over old mine workings 

 The Site is within the safeguarding zone associated with Edinburgh Airport. 
One wonders why, in the light of the observations noted, this Area is proposed for development in the first 
place.  
 
Land Ownership 
 
Area H-LL-11 is not recorded as being owned by the Planning Authority. It is noted that the Area was subject 
of EOI -0114 in 2011.  
 The Union Canal bisects the designated Area, has there been any consultation with Scottish Canals on the 
proposals? 
  
                          
 
Yours faithfully,                                                        
 
 
 
Michael McGuire      




